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Who are we?
The Public Advisory Committee (PAC) for the Sudbury Soils Study was established in 2001 to address 
community concerns by providing input to the Technical Committee and consultants conducting the human 
health risk assessment (HHRA) and ecological risk assessment (ERA) for the Greater Sudbury area. 

The PAC provides valuable feedback about community concerns and how best to present information gathered 
throughout the study to the community. 

As residents of the Sudbury area, PAC members are keen to do their part to ensure that the process and 
outcomes reflect the concerns and needs of the communities involved in the study. 

Members
There is a maximum of 12 volunteers on the committee representing the Greater Sudbury area, 

including Whitefish Lake and Wahnapitae First Nations:

	 Ersin Abdullah	 	Darrel Alston
	 Irma Chiesa	 	Joe Cimino
	 Kim Edgington	 	John Hogenbirk, Chair
	 Gary Hrytsak, Vice Chair	 	Aino Laamanen
	 Rubina Nebenionquit	 	Bob Somek
	 Carol Zippel
	 Julie Sabourin, Administrative Support
	 Franco Mariotti, Independent Process Observer

Upcoming Meetings
The PAC meets on the third Tuesday of every other month. Meetings are advertised in local papers. 

The schedule for upcoming meetings is as follows, with locations to be determined:

March 10, 2005
May 17, 2005
July 19, 2005

September 20, 2005
November 15, 2005


